PEAK PARK PARISHES FORUM	 

Management Committee meeting, held at 2pm on 13 December 2021 at Aldern House, Bakewell

Present: 					Guests
M Beer (Chair) 				Joanne Cooper, PDNPA
J Collins 					Adele Metcalfe, PDNPA	
P Downing					
L Granger
P Leppard (Secretary)

21/64	Apologies for absence 
Received from T Bellamy, S Bennett, P Brady, P Cooper and Z Hawley.

21/65	Minutes of meeting, 11 October 2021 
These were approved as a correct record.

21/66	Matters arising from October minutes not elsewhere on the agenda
	Nil. 

21/67	New Planning Liaison Officer
	Joanne Cooper introduced herself, and there was a discussion of (a) how the 
future relationship between her role and PPPF will work and (b) how Parishes
Day 2022 might be best developed.

21/68	PDNPA’s new Local Plan 
	Adele Metcalfe gave an update on how development of (a) the Local Plan and 
(b) the new Nature Recovery Strategies is progressing, Re the latter, it is likely
that a Call for Sites will be made soon, to try to ensure all suitable locations are
considered.
Adele also explained the background to the recent decision not to progress the
proposed Bakewell Neighbourhood Plan.

21/69	PDNPA Management Plan Advisory Group
	M Beer led a discussion of the outcomes of the Advisory Group’s December
meeting. The PPPF Secretary was tasked to suggest to Matt Mardling a
meeting with him to discuss the “Everyone belongs” strand of the MPAG’s work.

21/70 	Operation Smart Trail initiative, Hope with Aston Parish Council	
	The PPPF subgroup exploring the detail of this had met recently and reported
back on its thoughts. The subgroup now proposed a meeting with Dominic
Swords (of the Parish Council), and the PPPF Secretary was asked to arrange
this with DS for either 24 or 31 January.

21/71	Other Parish issues 	
	Nil

21/72	Secretary’s report
The Secretary had circulated this. It was decided to seek to hold the Management Committee’s next meeting as a hybrid (face-to-face + online), and the Secretary would explore the practicalities of this with Joanne Cooper.  

21/73	Finance
a. The Forum’s current financial position was noted as being satisfactory. 
b. It was agreed to approve a payment of £68.87 to the Secretary.
21/74	Next meeting
	This was agreed to be on Monday 14 February at 2pm. (P Brady’s deferred paper on Affordable Housing issues to be included.).

The meeting closed at 3.35pm.
